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Society of Broadcast Engineers
Chapter 59

Minutes of the September 9, 2020 Meeting  

The  September  meeting  of  Chapter  59  of  the  Society  of  Broadcast
Engineers was held September 9, 2020 on line via Zoom. There were 11 in
attendance.  Mike Rogers, chapter chairman, was in charge.

Rogers opened the business meeting at 12:00 noon.  He asked secretary 
Ben Weiss to read the minutes of the July meeting.  The motion to 
accept the minutes was by Ed Treese and the second by Robin Cross.  
The motion passed by acclamation.

There was no old business.

There was a lengthy discussion about the ongoing C Band dish repack 
process.  It seems that most stations are opting to let the lump sum 
payment deadline for individual station repack expenses go by and wait
for their dish remedial efforts take place.

Chriss Scherer brought us up to date on the annual SBE national 
meeting which will be available on line for members to view.

The motion to adjourn was by Robin Cross and the second by Kirk 
Chestnut. The motion passed by acclamation.
  
The program was presented by John Beck of Bott Radio Network.  He 
showed a video that explained his efforts to recruit young people into
a career field of broadcast engineering.
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